
MSAD #101010 
PO Box 1 
Somewhere, Maine 04040 
 
January 1, 2050 
 
Dear school board, 
 
Thank you for all the hard work you do making sure our children are safe, I’m sure 
it isn’t easy making decisions on how to best protect and educate them. 
 
This is an official FOIA/FOAA request. This is for the dates of 2019-2021. 
 
Please send me the detailed list/excel documents of the entirety of grants 
awarded to this school (including but not limited to ESSER II, ESSER III, GEER I, 
GEER II, CFR etc) and where the funds were allocated. 
Please include dates received and when the grants expired.  
 
Please include all paperwork including signatures. I would also like copies of 
requests filed by this school for the grants listed above, please include if the 
grants were approved or denied and the dates of both. 
 
Please officially acknowledge receiving this request. This request for information 
has already been granted at many other schools in Maine this year. 
 
Again thank you for all your hard work, the parents would love to be a part of the 
decision making process for next year in regards to these grants. 
 
Also please let me know if any or all of the school board positions are opening up 
soon, the parents would love to help fill them if needed.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Warmest, 
 
Dan 
 


